WPEME

RADIO 1500

December 9, 1971

Mr, Carl W, Dabelstein
3300 North 56th St.
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr, Dabelstein:

This letter will serve to confirm your reception of
WPMB as described in the attached letter,

Thank you.

Yours truly,
WPMB RADIO 1500

Neil F. Clark
President & General Manager

Enclos,
NEC /mm

CLARK COMMUNICATIONS CORP., INC.
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